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“In matters of faith, 
unity. In matters of 

opinion , liberty.  

But in all things love.”  
 

Thomas Campbell 

The 173rd Northwest Christian Convention has come and gone. Many of you attended and 
heard Matthew and Melissa Stock share about their work in 
Cambodia as well as give insights into living a life focused on 

“Only Jesus”. There are so many elements that go into putting 
together the week of convention. Special thanks to Becca DeKay 

for leading this year. Please begin praying about how you can 
participate in next year’s convention: June 23-28, 2026. Every 

year is filled with all the good things that make us a family: good 
food, great times of recreation, wonderful teaching, moments of 
reflection, time for conversation, a few adventures, worshiping 

together, praying together...being the Church.   

THE TABERNACLE REHABILITATION PROJECT opened the doors for some 
amazing and miraculous transformations in the tabernacle. The new carpet was 
a labor of love that brought together a diverse group of people who worked 
tirelessly and showed up to help because they saw a need and filled it. The 
painting of the tabernacle was another miracle project: layers and layers of 
paint being scraped off in the blazing summer sun. The workers lifted to the 60-
foot peak and meticulously scraping, prepping and painting.  And then the 
dream of huge fans to move the air and create a comfortable space even in the 
heat of summer; and it happened because people gave and people worked. The 
windows that brought in so much heat were beautifully covered with blinds 
that are so subtle you almost don’t realize they are there but the heat 
difference is amazing. And because doing it right is so important, the valances 
at the top of the blinds, were created with onsite original lumber milled in the 
late 1800’s. So much of what was accomplished was done with fervent prayer, 
volunteer labor, helping hands: love expressing itself in action. And now we 
need to put a new roof on the tabernacle. It is one more step in the 
rehabilitation project and it’s a big one. Your prayers, your gifts, your care will 
make it happen. If you have input on accomplishing this goal please email 
dianne@nwchristiannetwork.com.  Give online at nwchristiannetwork.com  

Thank you for praying, participating and giving! 

mailto:dianne@nwchristiannetwork.com


  
Country Mouse Holiday Market 

November 14-15, 2025 
This year’s Country Mouse Holiday 

Market features three buildings filled with 

arts, crafts, food and fun. Come spend the 

day enjoying the unique atmosphere of 

the historic Turner grounds .  The Holiday 

Market is a  fund raising and community 

building  event. Come 

support NWCN as you 

get ready for the 

holidays! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Northwest  Chr ist ian One  Day   
October 22-Eugene (Santa Clara Christian Church) * October 23-LaPine (High Lakes Christian Church) 

Register online at  nw chr is t iann et work .com /oned ay  

Northwest 
Christian  

One Day 
Join this year in 

Eugene (Oct 22) or 
in LaPine (Oct 23) 

for a time of 
encouragement, 

wisdom, and 
community with 

other church 
leaders.  

 

 

Sponsors for the event: 

FALL EVENTS: 


